
               R E S O L U T I O N      

SCOTT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

September 3, 2020 

Recognizing and thanking all Electrical Line Workers, Line Clearance 
Trimmers and Electricians for their hard work after the severe wind 

event affecting Scott County on 8/10/2020 

WHEREAS, on August 10, 2020, much of the Midwest, including Scott County, Iowa,  was struck 
by a derecho,  which is defined as a line of intense, widespread, and fast-moving windstorms 
and sometimes thunderstorms that move across a great distance and is characterized by 
damaging winds; and 

WHEREAS, we rely heavily on electricity for our day to day activities at home and at work, and 
after the storm thousands were without power; and 

WHEREAS, electrical workers, both local and those who came in from out of town to assist, are 
often exposed to dangerous situations, especially after a storm of this magnitude with downed 
power lines and trees on the wires; and  

WHEREAS, these workers are typically on 24-hour call for quick response to power outages and 
emergencies, in this case a derecho, and we relied on these men and women’s quick response 
to get us back to power.  

BE IT RESOLVED BY the Scott County Board of Supervisors as follows: 

Section 1. That the Board of Supervisors thanks all the electrical line workers, clearance 
tree trimmers and electricians that have worked hard to get our community up 
and running after the August 10, 2020 weather event. 

Section 2. The Board of Supervisors greatly appreciates their commitment and dedication 
to serving our community and continued efforts across the state following the 
derecho. 

Section 3.        This resolution shall take effect immediately.  
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